
REIKI,	“Universal	Chi”	
MONTHLY	REIKI	

EXCHANGE	AND	PRACTICE	

 If you are a Reiki practitioner 
and interested in maintaining a high 
vibration during these times on our 
planet of intense change, consider joining in group effort to help one 
another and the collective heal and evolve forward.  Everyone 
attending will be involved in both giving and receiving the radiant 
healing energies. A love offering for the church venue will be 
welcomed. Expect to be energized and uplifted! 

First Spiritual Science Church 

3375 South Dahlia St, Denver, CO 80222 

One block N of Hampden at NW corner of Girard Ave. 

7:pm to 9:pm 

Monday, November 13, 2017 

Monday, December 11, 2017 

 

 

Questions?		Aurelia	at	303.771.5622,	
AureliaTara@aol.com	


